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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Re: Pueblo East Inspection Report
1 message

Tim Cazier - DNR <tim.cazier@state.co.us> Tue, Dec 10, 2013 at 1:30 PM
To: Gary Tuttle <garyjtuttle@gmail.com>
Cc: Andre Laroche <Andre_Laroche@transitmix.com>, "Mark A. Klune" <Mark_Klune@transitmix.com>
Bcc: Tim Cazier - DNR <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Gary,
January 17, 2014 will be acceptable.

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 10, 2013, at 8:19 AM, Gary Tuttle <garyjtuttle@gmail.com> wrote:

Tim:

 

I am assisting TMoP in preparing the TR to correct the topics raised in your inspection report. 

There are two Corrective Action Due Dates for the two topics.  We wish to combine both Due Dates
to January 17, 2014.  TMoP has several key people (including me) on vacation in December.  For
the December 30, 2013 Due Date, these people will not be available to review the solutions. 

Therefore we propose a compromise date of January 17th for both Due Dates.

 

Thank you for your consideration.

 

Gary J.Tuttle

Tuttle & Associates

303.653.5584

garyjtuttle@gmail.com

PO Box 485

Broomfield, CO 80038-0485
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